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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 26, 2021 

 

BMV Announces Ellettsville Branch Closure 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) Commissioner Peter L. Lacy announced today he 

approved the plan to consolidate the Ellettsville branch into the Bloomington branch. The last day of operation 

for Ellettsville is Friday, Dec. 3, 2021. 

Area residents will continue to be served by the nearby Bloomington Branch located at 1531 S. Curry Pike, 

Bloomington. The Bloomington branch, located within five miles of Ellettsville, houses a BMV connect kiosk 

and is located near public transit. BMV Connect allows Hoosiers to complete over a dozen key BMV 

transactions 24-hours a day, seven days a week.  

“We are proud of the work the Ellettsville team has done in the community and look forward to them continuing 

these efforts in surrounding branches including Bloomington,” said Commissioner Lacy. “This change will more 

effectively use state resources while continuing the great government service Ellettsville residents deserve.”  

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV 

Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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